[bookmark: _Hlk164073034]Tree Board Minutes March 20, 2024
Officers: Pat Gordon, Chair, Linda Brashier, Vice Chair, and members Barton Joffrion, Debra Ellender, Connie Bourg, parish advisors: Chris Pulaski and BJ Schmill were present. Jordan Lirette was absent. Meeting was called to order at 11:30 at the TPCG Planning and Zoning Office at 7836 Park Ave. Amanda Takacs was present as a guest. Quorum was MET.

Minutes from the last meeting, January 2024, were accepted. 
Financial Report- Funds available: $60,547.00
Minutes approved by Connie Bourg and seconded by Linda Brasier

Announcements:
Treemendous Award Proclamation for GIS Engineering- Chris has the signs in his office and is waiting for a call back to deliver and put up the signs.
Old Business:
 Tree Give Away on February 3, 2024- The board agreed that the giveaway was a success and that a plan needs to be created so they can giveaway the remaining seedlings each year. Barton will investigate giving them to the boy scouts to plant.
New Business:
Amanda Takacs with Louisiana Treesilence Program funding opportunity- Amanda Takacs presented a PowerPoint from the Nature Conservancy. She explained a grant was available to parishes that were affected by the recent hurricanes. Pat Gordon suggested that everyone come back with an idea so that a grant application can be applied for. The minimum for the grant is $30,000.
Moss Park Planting Request (Scott Lane)- Councilman Carl Harding and Rec. 11s Amos Mosley asked if tree board would consider Moss Park for their next tree board planting project. Chris Pulaski said that he would call them to discuss this matter.
Creation of bylaws- Chris Pulaski will send the HTRPC bylaws so that they can be reviewed by members to give a basis for the creation of tree board bylaws. Chris suggested that members come back next month with ideas to create the tree boards own bylaws.
Tree Plaques (Jim Bowie Park)- BJ Schmill got a quote on plaques from Acadian Concrete Products and it would be $230 for a 12’ concrete monuments (hickey). It was established that 21 monuments would be needed and that an additional installation price would need to be calculated for the next meeting.
Oak Tree Registration- Linda Brasier suggested that the New Orleans Blvd live oaks should be registered with the Louisiana Garden Club. Linda also suggested that Maple St park had trees that may qualify and should be applied for if they meet the requirements. 
Meeting Adjourned at 12:47pm 
Next Meeting will be on Wednesday, April 17, 2024

